
TOWN OF WASHINGTON LENOX-WHITNEY BRIDGES  
 

ADDENDUM #1 
 

TO: All Potential Bidders 
 

FROM: The Town of Washington 

 
DATE: April 14, 2023 

 
RE: Addendum # 1  

 

• The bid package issued on March 22, 2023 was missing the unit price 
bid forms.  Attached to this addendum is a fillable excel workbook with 

two tabs for each bridge.  Please fill out the sheets accordingly and 
submit with your sealed bid. 

 
• Washington Town Hall is only open on Mondays and Wednesdays 11AM 

– 1PM and Monday nights 6PM – 9PM for physical drop off of the bids. 
 

• Attached to this addendum are two negative determinations for the two 
bridges signed by the Washington Conservation Commission – no 

further permitting is required.  

 
• A question relative to the glue-lam specification was asked at the pre- 

conference held on April 12, 2023: 
 

Is there a certain manufacturer that the glue-lam should be procured from?  

Answer: The glue-lam spec is not specific to any particular company. 

 

 
PLEASE SIGN AND ATTACH THIS SHEET TO YOUR BID PACKAGE TO ACKNOWLEDGE 

YOUR RECEIPT OF THIS ADDENDUM NO. 1. 
 

There are no other changes. 
 

 
 

Signature:        
 
 


